
 

 

 
MINUTES of MEETING of CAMPBELTOWN FERRY SUB-GROUP held in the ROOM 2, 

CAMPBELTOWN COMMUNITY CENTRE, STEWART ROAD, CAMPBELTOWN  
on FRIDAY, 12 DECEMBER 2014  

 
 

Present: Councillor Anne Horn (Chair) 
 

 Ranald Watson, Explore Campbeltown 
Jim Martin, Campbeltown Community Council 
Martin Gorringe, Marine Operations Manager 

 
 
 
Attending: 

 
Lorna Elliott (minute taker) 

  
 
 1. INTRODUCTIONS 
  The Chair welcomed everyone to the meeting and general introductions were 

made.  
 
Apologies were intimated from: 
 
Simon Richmond, Area Operations Manager, Calmac 
Ewan MacDonald , Explore Campbeltown 
Neil Clapperton, Explore Campbeltown 

 
 

 2. REVIEW OF 2014 SEASO



 

 

Reliability and Punctuality Report had been provided for the meeting. This report 
informed the previous discussions. 

 
 

 4. ECONOMIC SURVEY UPDATE 
  The group were informed that the full report was coming out in January 2015. A 

short summary of highlights had been provided and were considered by the 
group. Following general discussion regarding the economic development 
opportunities arising from the ferry route and the need for sustainability, the 
Council’s Marine Operations Manager was asked to draft a letter to Calmac 
outlining the key concerns raised during the discussion. 

 
Action Point: draft letter outlining key concerns to be circulated round the people 
attending the meeting for comment and approval prior to submission. 

 
 

 5. PREPARATION FOR 2015 SERVICE 


